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Friday 10th June 2022 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It has been wonderful to welcome the children back after our half term break. As ever they have 

been working hard and sharing their news. It has been Year 1’s turn to be in the spotlight this 

week as they have been completing their phonics screening tests. Well done to all of them who 

have been amazing all week. We are ending the week by having an ‘hour of play’ in support of 

Childhood Day. Plato said “you can learn more about a person in an hour of play than in a lifetime of 

conversation” so let the play begin. 

 

Our current school attendance is 90.64%. It should be 96%. Please would you make every effort to 

get your children in school every day. It is so important that they are here for their educational, 

spiritual and social development. Punctuality is also crucial as learning starts at 9am and often the 

most important lesson of the day will be at this time. Thank you as always for your support. 

 

Personal Development Strengths 
This week’s personal development strength is AMBITION. Please encourage your child to aim 

high and to always be the best version of themselves. Talk to them about what their 

aspirations are and what kind of person they would like to be when they grow up. We always 

try to encourage the children to want to get better at all the things that they find tricky and 

to have ambition. We want them all to reach for the stars! 

 
 

 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
Reception Mason for always aiming to be the best he can be. 

Year 1 Clara for always showing ambition in all she does. 

Year 2 Lily for showing ambition in her writing. 

Year 3 Pippa for always working to achieve her best. 

Year 4 Rocco for being ambitious in his writing and trying his best. 

Year 5 Phoebe for showing ambition in all aspects of work. 

Year 6 Emily P for looking for ways to grow and improve. 

 
 

6th-24th June: Multiplication Tables Check 

13th June: Leavers Service at the Cathedral 

15th June: Poetry workshops in school 

16th June: PCSO in Class 4 

30th June to 6th July: Book Fair in school. 



 

 

READING CHAMPIONS 
Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 Class 4 

Vinny Lyla Louie Lydia 

 

 

Mr Curphey is working hard with all our KS2 children on an end of year production. He and 

Mrs Bennett have put together a wonderful show that we can’t wait to see later this term. 

You will be as amazed as I was yesterday when I popped into rehearsals! Jubilee Day was a 

great success in school with all children learning lots of interesting facts about the Royal 

Family, events in history and British Values. It was a lovely day of fun learning for 

everyone! 

 

 
Our Prayer of the Week has been written by one of our Class 3 pupils:  

 
Dear God 

 

Thank you for all of the things we have got. 

Let us be sorry people that haven’t got anything. 

Sorry for the people who haven’t got enough money for food, clothing or water. 

Please let us be kind in every way. 

 

Amen 

Please have a lovely weekend and enjoy the sunshine! 

My very best wishes. 

 

 
 
 
Mrs C Warner 
Interim Headteacher 

 
 

 

 


